
NEWSLETTER

EXCITING NEWS FOR STUDENT LEARNING!
Kootenay Discovery School teachers are hard at work
developing and inserting the “Pacing & Progress Tool” into
Brightspace courses. Many courses already have this tool,
and we hope to have it in all courses by the end of the
school year. What does this tool do? Well, the “Pacing &
Progress Tool” helps students take ownership of their own
success and set learning goals in all their courses. Based
on student selected start and end dates, there are
suggested submission dates for each of the required
activities in a course. Students can edit the dates as
needed. As students progress, the table will populate with
the date students complete the activities, how many days
they were overdue by (if submitted after the suggested
date), and the grade earned (once graded). There is no
penalty for overdue assignments based on this schedule,
but it may impact student’s ability to finish by their
selected course end date.
Here are a few pictures of what it looks like.
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(basically anytime)
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Phone: 250-423-4912
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UPCOMING DATES:

Nov. 1 - No School
Nov. 11 - STAT - No School
Nov. 19 - PAC Meeting 7pm
Nov. 22 - Pro-D - No School
Dec. 12 - Report Cards
Dec. 17 - PAC Meeting
Dec. 21 - Jan. 5 - Winter Break 

Cellphones
should
only be
used for
school
work

PROVINCIAL
ASSESSMENTS

Jan. 13 - Cranbrook
Jan. 14 - Fernie

April 7 - Cranbrook
April 8 - Fernie

Please note that KDS will
NOT be hosting

Provincial Assessments
in June.

Find us on Instagram:
KootenayDiscoverySchool



For more info. or to lend a hand, please see:  www.elkriveralliance.ca

https://elkriveralliance.ca/


We have our own little
library right outside

our front door on 2nd
Avenue, Fernie.  Please
feel free to browse the
selection we have or
leave some for others

to enjoy.

TAKE A BOOK, LEAVE A BOOK

“Reading is essential for
those who seek to rise

above the ordinary”
 - Jim Rohn

Want to help make a
difference or see

what’s coming up at
school?  Why not stop

by during our PAC
Meetings?  Our next
one is scheduled for

November 19th at 7pm
in the Castle Room at
KLC, Fernie.  Everyone
is welcome.  Hope to

see you there!

KDS PACKDS PACKDS PAC

There’s still time to register!!!



Student SpotlightStudent Spotlight

Mrs. Lewis’ KDS K-6
Class organized and
hosted a Candidate’s

Forum at IDES in
October.  Students had
the opportunity to ask

questions and then
have their own vote.



Student SpotlightStudent Spotlight

Pumpkin
Carving in

Cranbrook with
K-9


